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Mr. Chairman,

1.    I have the honor to speak on behalf of the Group of 77 and China on agenda item 137
entitled "UN Common system".

2.    The Group wishes to thank Mr. Kingston Rhodes, Chairman of the International Civil



package, with enough incentives and allowances to enable them to perform their work efficiently
and effectively amidst ongoing challenges. In that regard, the Group support the ICSC's
recommendation for introducing an interim measures related to the establishment of the level of
danger pay at the rate of 25 per cent of the net midpoint of the applicable local General Service
salary scale.

7.    The Group also supports the ICSC's decision on the post adjustment for New York staff
members. The post adjustment multiplier of 68.0 should become due in New York as of 1st of
august 2012, in accordance with the approved methodology.

8.    The Group thus emphasizes that adequate resources should be appropriated for the full
and immediate implementation of all the recommendations of the ICSC.

Mr. Chairman,

9.    The Group of 77 and China assures you of our active participation in the coming informal

consultations on this important agenda item.

I thank you.




